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The video "A safe workplace" has been produced by ABB Atom in order to
create a tool for showing different target audiences that ABB Atom
Nuclear Fuel Production Plant is a safe workplace and to "demystify"
nuclear fuel production.

The main target audiences are visitor groups and employees of the
company, but the video also qualifies for use as an information tool for
other target groups who ask for a proper explanation of the way nuclear
fuel is produced.

The summarized content of the video is as follows:

All individual steps of the production process are described with focus on
the safety, quality and environmental requirements.

The first part shows the delivery of UF6 (uranium hexafluoride) to the
plant and the following process for the conversion to UO2 (uranium
dioxide). The conversion method used is wet conversion that includes
evaporation, precipitation, filtration, washing, reduction and
stabilization.

The next part is a description of the fuel pellet manufacture including
uranium oxide blending, pellet pressing, sintering, grinding and a final
visual inspection. A separate part, describing the manufacture of fuel
pellets with a burnable neutron absorber, is included.

The third part shows how to produce fuel rods and complete assemblies.
Some of the moments of quality supervision that support the entire
manufacturing process are also shown.

The last part of the video comprises a brief description of the manufac-
ture of fuel channels and other reactor core components like control rods.

The video is produced with a Swedish spoken narrative. The playing time
is 15 minutes. The video will be delivered with a text printed in English
and copies reproduced in the PAL/VHS system may be ordered from
ABB Atom Communication Dept. telefax no +4621-11 41 90,
at the price of USD 100.- or SEK 750.- each.


